November 6, 2007

Michael Smolens
Second Sight Music
P.O.Box 111
Canyon, CA 94516

Dear Michael:

Thank you for the great job you did on the CD. You made my music come
to life in a way that exceeded my expectations.

You are a very gifted composer, arranger, and performer. Your creative
talent is evident in the introductions to the songs, and in the musical
interlude you wrote for “You Are Not Alone.” The instrumental version of
that song is a masterpiece of improvisation.

Your arrangements for the various instruments, cello, flute, oboe, guitar,
were excellent, as was your choice of musicians and singers. It was a real

treat to be present among such talented musicians.

You made the journey from concept to completion very enjoyable and
educational.

I look forward to additional projects with you in the future.

Sincerely,
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Donald W. Gillis



